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This year's congregational meeting will be held on November 7.
There will be elders and deacons election, and the 2022 financial
budget report and approval. MGC church members, please reserve
time to participate.
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After three months of prayer, seeking and interviews with the nominees
(including the seven elders and deacons whose first term will end), the
2022 Nominating Committee completed the nomination work, and has
nominated brother Tony Ng as elder for a three-year term and sister
April Wu as finance deacon for a two-year term; their term will start on
January 1, 2022. We give thanks for the hard work of the elder and
deacons who did not accept renomination, including elder Ephraim
Pang, brother Lung Sang Cheung, brother Thomas Hsu, sister Alice
Hwang, and sister Hsunying Chen. If MGC church members want to
nominate new candidates, please submit the nomination by sending an
email to nc@marylandgospelchurch.org at least one week before the
congregational meeting (before October 31) after obtaining the consent
of the nominee. Members of the 2022 Nominating Committee are brother
Eddie Kuan, brother Huamei Chen, brother Alex Lai, sister Sylvia Wu,
and pastor Tom He.
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2022 budget has been uploaded to the church website on 10/16.
Whoever wants to review the budget can send an email to
webteam@marylandgospelchurch.org to get a password to access.
2021 half-year financial report will be uploaded to the church website
in the next two weeks.
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There will be a baptism ceremony during the Thanksgiving season. If

anyone wants to be baptized, please contact pastor He, elder Tony
Ng or elder Ephraim Pang by October 31.

|




E I Announcements 10-24-2021

5. AiB "2-1-1:8%&EE" : EAEERFAE41-19 - "HE
BE—E=E" ;, Bl&XERNFEEL 0 3 "FREUREELEL
BIAR - EEZEBAMZEMLLER : (RMHZE@E - HMEDIR
- EREEZHMERLN -" BHREBEXESHMFAEZE
5-9% -

This week’s 2-1-1 Bible Reading Plan: on Friday we are going to
study 1 Peter 4:1-19, Suffering Along With Christ. Bible memory
verse is Zachariah 1:3 " Therefore tell the people: This is what the
LORD Almighty says: 'Return to me,' declares the LORD Almighty,
‘and | will return to you,' says the LORD Almighty." Bible reading:
Zachariah 5-9.




